
City of Vineland, NJ 

r-water-permit app 

RESOLUTION NO. 2018- 

A RESOLUTION AUTHORIZING THE WATER UTILITY 

SUPERINTENDENT TO EXECUTE THE NJDEP PERMIT 

APPLICATION FOR PROPOSED NEW WATER 

CONNECTION FOR N. MILL ROAD AT W. FOREST 

GROVE ROAD (BLOCK 604, LOT 1). 

WHEREAS, as part of the standard application process for a proposed new water 

connection for N. Mill Road at W. Forest Grove Road – Block 604, Lot 1, to connect to the City 

of Vineland Water Utility System, the Water Utility Superintendent is required to execute a New 

Jersey Department of Environmental Protection application to construct, modify and operate 

public works facilities; and 

WHEREAS, it is considered in the best interest of the City of Vineland to execute said 

Permit Application for a proposed new water connection for N. Mill Road at W. Forest Grove 

Road (Block 604, Lot 1); 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, by the Council of the City of Vineland that 

the Water Utility Superintendent is hereby authorized and directed to execute the NJDEP Permit 

Application and any other related document on behalf of the City of Vineland for N. Mill Road at 

W. Forest Grove Road (Block 604, Lot 1). 

Adopted: 

President of Council 

ATTEST: 

City Clerk 
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